
Have a parent that loves to share their concerns with you or wants to help make our
classrooms even better? Invite them to one of our listening sessions. We have the dates
and locations available below. Please share with other members, non-members, parents
and community partners. Everyone can use the same QR code on the flyer to register.

We would also love to have you there. We need educators to share their stories with
parents and community partners, so they also hear our voices and listen to our stories.

Stay safe,

Kathy Poehling
OEA President
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